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Dear parents and carers, 
Phew! We have had a very short, but busy half term and the staff 
would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter. It looks as if we are 
set to have the coldest March weekend on record , so we all hope 
that the sun is shining before the end of the holiday! 
We hope you have a good break and look forward to seeing you all 
on Monday 8th April.. A quick reminder that year 5 will be off to 
London to Kip in a Ship on Thursday 11th April. 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our learning review meetings 
on Wednesday and Thursday evening. If you did not manage to at-
tend, please be sure to make an after school appointment with your 
child’s teacher. 
We have survived the pre building preparations and by the time we 
get back to school the new building will be underway.  At the mo-
ment the plans are not suitable for the newsletter, so we are hoping 
to  have a larger display in the entrance hall as soon as we can. 
We are sorry to say goodbye today to Maureen O’Callaghan, who 
has worked in our school for over 20 years in a range of capacity. 
We wish her a long and happy retirement and know that we will still 
see her on the school run with her grandchildren. 
Thank you for your donations towards our partner school in the 
Gambia. We will continue to collect pennies next term. 
Last, but not least ,a big thank you to the PTA who have organised 
an end of term treasure hunt for all the children.  
Happy holidays! 
Carla Matthews 
Associate Head teacher 
 

Our happy winners of the Easter Egg Raffle 
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